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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Primary One Transition 
 
Welcome to Midmill School! 
 
I would like to share our P1 Induction Plan with you for pupils joining P1 next session. This is 
designed to support you and your child with their transition to Primary 1. We do not know yet who 
the P1 teachers will be but there will be opportunities to have a tour of the school and visit our P1 
classroom. 

 

Wed 22 May 2.00 pm 

Introduction to Midmill School 
This will be a short presentation for parents sharing 
information about Midmill School and a tour of the School 
Building. (Children should not attend) 

Wed 12 June 2.00 pm 

What does my child learn? 
This will be a short presentation for parents sharing what your 
child will learn in Primary 1 and how you can support this at 
home. (Children should not attend) 

Fri 21 June 9.30-10.30 am 
P1 Induction Visit – P1 pupils able to come into school for a 
visit and meet classmates. 

Fri 28 June 1.30 pm New P1 pupils and parents invited to Assembly. 

Tues 20 Aug 8.50 am 
Session 2024/25 begins – Meet at Front Door 
(Half days 8.50 am – 12.20 pm until 25 August) 

Thurs 22 Aug 11.40 pm P1 pupils and a parent invited in for school lunch. 

Mon 26 Aug 8.50 am 
Full days start for all P1 pupils meet at Classroom Door 
(8.50 am – 3.00 pm) 

 
If you have any questions about any of these events, please email me at 
katie.finch@aberdeenshire.gov.uk . 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Katie Finch 
Head Teacher 
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